Lympstone Annual Parish Meeting – 2013

Report of the chairman of Lympstone Young Persons Society

The Youth Club meets for 11 – 15 years group every Friday evening.  Sessions for Juniors are held on  the 1st and 3rd Friday of each month between 5.00 and 6.45.
This year we are able to increase spending on extra activities and we are planning various events. 
We have hired out sumo suits on 2 occasions for the seniors in the past year and will be looking to do this a couple more times in the coming year as well as several other activities for both juniors and seniors which we have in the planning stage. 
I am also trying to encourage Louisa to come up with something for the carnival and hope that we can get some of the senior members to take part. 
The Youth club is a hive of activity and members and volunteers are constantly looking to come up with ways to keep the members we have and encourage more to come along.
There also might be an event or two this year which you will see advertised in the Lympstone Herald to try and raise additional funds and increase our profile. So watch this space.
The Youth Club building is available to hire to local groups.  All income goes towards running the Youth Club, buying new equipment and other activities.

The building is home to the Lympstone Brownies, La La Lympstone.

The Project Room is being used by the Lympstone Language School between now and the end of the summer.  This is a first class room and is also available to hire for small meetings.

We have wi Fi available in the building for all users.
